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Dear Employer: 

 

The Office of Career Services at Grambling State University invites you to participate in our spring career fair. 

The fairs are open to students and recent graduates. Grambling State University offers 64 Academic programs that are 

delivered through four colleges. (Arts and Sciences, Business, Education, and Professional Studies.) We also must include 

our Graduate Studies and Research area. To learn more about our Academic programs, please visit this 

website: http://www.gram.edu/academics. Here are a few highlights about our University and students. 

 Grambling State University is the country’s top producers of African American graduates. 

 Grambling State University is the top producer of Computer Information Science graduates in Louisiana. 

 Grambling State University houses graduate level Sports Administration programs. 

 Grambling State University has one of the largest Criminal Justice Departments in the region. 

 Grambling State University has been a recipient of the President’s Higher Education Community Service Honor 

Roll Award for several consecutive years. 

Registration fee to participate in all fair is as follows: 

 Tuesday, February 19, 2019 – Spring Graduate & Professional School Expo $225.00 (All government agencies 

will be able to attend the career fair at a discounted rate of $150.00) 

Each registration includes one table with two chairs, and lunch for two representatives. Additional reps will be charged 

$25.00 each. 

Feel free to contact Ms. Altha Madison by email, madisona@gram.edu, or call (318) 274-2346. 

The Office of Career Services look forward to partnering with you to fulfill your recruiting needs! 

 

Respectfully, 

Shelia Fobbs 
Shelia Fobbs, Ed.D. 
Director, Office of Career Services 
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